
From: Ike Tavarez
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Cc: Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; Jacqui Harris
Subject: [EXT] (Depth to Water Confirmation) COG-SRO 5 State Com #506H & 507H (8/14/19) 2RP 5717 - Notification
Date: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:03:40 AM

COG - SRO 5 State Com #506H & 507H
Unit “I/L”, Section 32/33, Township 25 South, Range 28 East
32.08505°, 104.10065° West
NMOCD Reference No. 2RP-5717
Eddy County, New Mexico
 
To Whom It May Concern,
 
To address the groundwater depth, COG installed two boreholes on 9/16/20 in the vicinity of the
investigation area to determine the depth to water in the area.   The GPS borehole locations are
32.083426, -104.101340 and 32.086230, -104.101083.  As OCD recommends, the boreholes will
remain open for 72 hours prior to gauging the borehole for the presence of groundwater.   We are
tentatively schedule to gauge the borehole Monday morning (9/21/20).  Once gauged, the boreholes
will be plugged by the licensed driller.  Let us know if you would like to be present to witness the
gauging.
 
Thank you,
 
Ike Tavarez, PG
Senior HSE Supervisor
COG Operating LLC
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-685-2573| Main: 432-683-7443
Cell: 432-701-8630
itavarez@concho.com
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged.  If
you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or
the information herein, is prohibited.  If you received this email in error,  please immediately notify
the sender by return email and delete this email from your system.  Thank you.
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